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Fire Protection Products 

July 10,2019 

Mr. David Neste 
Hydro geologist 
Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
State of Wisconsin 
Depmiment ofNatural Resources 
625 E. County RoadY, Suite 700 
Oshkosh, WI 54901-9731 

One Stanton Street 
Marinette, WI 54143 

Re: Reported Contamination at the City of Marinette Waste Water Treatment Facility and 
Associated Fields Utilized for Landspreading of Biosolids Sludge; Marinette, WI; DNR 
BRRTS Activity # 02-38-583856 

Dear Mr. Neste: 

On behalf ofTyco Fire Products LP, thank you for your letter of July 3, 2019. We will respond in accordance 
with Wis. Admin. Code Section§ NR 716. 

In the meantime, could you please provide us with the following infmmation, which will assist us in our 
response: 

1. Has DNR issued any Responsible Patiy letters to any other persons or entities in this matter? 

2. As you know, the City of Marinette tested lines from five wastewater zones that discharge into the 
City of Marinette Waste Water Treatment Plant and it appears that Tyco Fire Products LP 
wastewater connects only to three of those five lines. It is our understanding that the other two lines 
tested positive for PFAS. Has DNR investigated all potential sources ofPFAS contamination in any 
of the lines and, if so, what were its findings? 

3. Has DNR investigated whether land applied biosolids from sources other than the City of Marinette 
were supplied to the properties referenced in your letter and, if so, what were the results of that 
investigation? 

We look forward to your response. 

Very truly yours, 

Jeffrey Danko 
EHS Manager - Environmental Remediation 
Johnson Controls 


